
  

1 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 

We are pleased to confirm that as in previous years, we will be ordering leavers’ hoodies for the Class of 

2024.  The class have chosen red as the colour of this year’s hoodies. If they wish, the children in Class 6 

will be allowed to wear their leavers’ hoodie to school instead of the usual school jumper.  

We have managed to make it much easier for parents to order and pay for the hoodies this year. Orders will 

be placed directly with Price & Buckland (our uniform supplier) on their website. After we have confirmed all 

the names to be printed on the hoodies we will send you a link to the website to place your order. We are 

pleased to advise that we have managed to keep the cost of the hoodie reasonable at £14.50 this year. We 

have some sizing samples in the office if you would like to bring your child in to try them on and check. A size 

guide is also below. Once the order has been placed, we will be unable to change this. 

If any parents of a pupil are in receipt of benefit related free school meals, please contact the school office in 

confidence to discuss financial support. 

Due to GDPR regulations, we are asking your permission to add just the children’s first names on the back 

of the hoodie as a memento of their St Peter’s experience. Please answer the following google form link to 

give us their preferred name – https://forms.gle/8fNzjp51uibAifyB9  

Because of the time scale involved in the ordering process, we require the slip below and payment to be 

returned by Thursday 8th February.   

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Grotzke 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

 

Years Height (cms) Chest (cms) 

9/11 yrs 134 - 140 69 - 73 

12/13 yrs 146 - 152 75 - 79 

S 170 - 176 89 - 94 

M 176 + 97 - 103 

L 176 + 107 - 112 
 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
 
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
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